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A TRADITIONAL CHRISTMAS 

 

Christmas is a season that brings people together from all over the world. In the twin isle 

of Trinidad and Tobago, a Traditional Christmas encompasses the feel of parang music, 

beautiful multi-coloured lights and special eats and drinks such as sorrel and pastelles.  

This traditional way of celebrating Christmas is not unique to T&T’s culture but it builds 

a greater connection among the citizens every year.  

 

On November 24, 2019, Bishop Anstey High School East and Trinity College East present, 

‘A Traditional Christmas’ featuring the Incredible Myron B. The evening starts at 4:30 

pm at the Cheryl F. Greaves Auditorium with special performances by the BATCE Steel 

Orchestra, BATCE Choir, Modern Dancers, Ballroom Dancers and Parang Band - Los 

Niños del Este.  

 

Tickets can be purchased at the school compound for the price of one hundred dollars 

($100.00) for adults and fifty dollars ($50.00) for children.  

  

  



We hope to see you there 

 

 

 
 

 

 

### 

Note: Bishop Anstey High School East and Trinity College East, as one education 
institution, strive to help all students achieve their full potential, and to lead moral, 
spiritual and creative lives as responsible members of society. Here, there is a great 
emphasis on the partnership between the students, parents / guardians, the church and 
the community. Our strategic areas of focus include: Academic Excellence, All Round 
Student Development, Moral and Spiritual Development, Technology Leadership, World 
of Work and Education for Sustainable Development. 

While the schools are rooted in the Anglican tradition, we teach our students to value the 
diversity of our country. 

 


